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Only we can STOP killing our Planet Earth.  The time is NOW.
 
Why have I only learned of this LNG export proposal today and its looming deadline? 
 
Pieridae Energy should not be granted approval to export America’s gas using the M & N pipeline.
 
Every effort to replace the use of coal, oil and natural gas should be made FULL SPEED AHEAD, now
 that science has provided the means to utilize renewable sources of energy from the sun, wind and
 thermal sources.  No private company should be allowed to benefit from dooming the world and its future
 generations through wrecking the climate.
 
Please, promote the conservation of energy, and the use of renewable energy sources.
 
Martha Remington, Massachusetts, USA
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